
HB 1383  

House Political Subdivisions 

Chairman Doctor and Committee Members 

 

I am in support of HB 1383. I believe this would be an excellent bill because of 

potential gun control legislation at the federal level. This bill would prohibit any 

state agency, political subdivision, or law enforcement from participating in the 

investigation, prosecution, or enforcement of a violation of a federal statute, 

order, rule, or regulation purporting to regulate a firearm, firearm accessory, or 

firearm ammunition. We have a President overreaching his authority and I believe 

the democrats in Washington, DC will also try to overreach their authority. 

Thank You 

Gordon Greenstein 

US Navy (Veteran) 

US Army (Retired) 


